From: Debi Stromberg
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Dear Chairman Beyer and Chairman McKeown and members of the Joint Committee on Transportation,

I 'am in full support of the Equal Access to Roads Act (HB2015). | am a youth leader in the Happy Valley and
Milwaukie area and | feel this bill is critical for our young people to live without fear when their parents need to
bring them to school, church activities or appointments. | worry about the ongoing mental health of our students
and their families living with constant worry and fear. These families are willing to meet all requirements, pay all
fees and take tests to drive legally. The ability to drive legally is a core everyday need for most families.

This law keeps us all safer on the roads! Please support HB2015!

Sincerely,

Debi Stromberg

Creator Lutheran Youth Leader
SE Portland Youth Collective
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